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For you who have the opportunity to attend the Nordic 4H camp in 2017.

We hope we’ll see you Kalnes @stfold from 29.juli to 5.agust.
Because we hope YOU like to participate at the camp,
we challenge you to a contest.

Take a picture of this Christmas card, post it on the
camps Facebook page, and you could win a free camp fee.
The deadline for submissions is New Year’s Eve,
and then we declare the winner early next year.

We hope you will participate and wish you a
merry Christmas and a happy hew year.

Greetings from the promoter for Nordic 4H camp 2017

www.facebook.com/nordic4dHcamp2017
www.nordicdhcamp2017.no
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Registrations for the camp opens 1. April 2017

#sagatoscience

#nordic4hcamp2017



